

Preschool Aide - YEAR 2017-2018

Norma Pulido

I have two wonderful children and a loving husband of 20 years. My daughter just graduated from St. Celestine and is going to attend Lane Tech. My son graduated from St. Celestine and is in his senior year at Whitney M. Young High School.

I have facilitated several responsibilities over the years at St. Celestine, including Lunchroom Coordinator, Library Aide, Girl Scout Leader, and my current role as Preschool Aide.

During my free time I enjoy reading novels, taking long drives, and attending my children's extra-curricular events and activities.

I look forward to being a part of the growth and development of my students this year as I reflect back on the experiences that my children had over the years beginning with their days of preschool here at St. Celestine School.